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• SOHP NEWSLETTER 

Occupational Therapy and Physician Assistant Programs White Coat Ceremonies 

The Physician Assistant and the Occupational Therapy graduates proudly display their White Coats at their 

respective White Coat ceremonies. Way to go PA and OT Class of 2023! Congratulations! 

Occupational Therapy Students Physician Assistant Students 

*Please click here to view our SOHP Faculty Shoutouts*

SOHP Alumni: In Their Own Words 

Hello, my name is Eleanor Strehl, and I graduated 

with the Occupational Therapy class of 2017. I work 

in Western, MA, as a home-based low-vision OT for 

the MA Association for the Blind and Visually 

Impaired. My advice to current students thinking 

about work after graduation is that there are a lot of 

niches out there and if you keep your eyes and ears 

open you will find a practice area and/or employer 

that supports the kind of OT you want to practice. I 

also recommend attending in-person events like 

presentations and conferences to socialize with 

other therapists and stay excited and curious about 

the field of OT. It is easy to feel isolated once you 

leave the close-knit school community, and contact 

with professionals outside of your workplace can 

help energize and inspire you. 

My name is Sherian Martin. I graduated in 2017 

from the Medical Informatics Program. My area 

of expertise is Quality Improvement/Assurance in 

the healthcare industry. I recently completed a 

Doctorate in Health Sciences with a concentration 

in Global Health from A. T. Still University in 

Missouri. My advice to future graduates is to do 

what makes you happy and know your worth. 

My name is Aida Davydova. I graduated in 2014 

from the Diagnostic Medical Imaging Program, 

currently working at NYU Langone in a 

general/vascular dept. My advice for all students is 

to continue working hard and pass your registries 

while you are still in the program. Best of luck to all! 

My name is Dr. Sean Thomas and I graduated from 

the Physical Therapy Program in 2017. I currently 

am the Clinical Director for the Georgetown JAG­

ONE Physical Therapy Office. I also serve as the 

Director of Community Engagement and Inclusion 

for the company. I host a podcast called the "Be 

More Today" show featuring ordinary people doing 

extraordinary things in the world of health and 

fitness. I am also the author of "Be More Today: A 

40-Day Guide to a Better Version of You", and host

free workouts in the South Brooklyn community on

Mondays and Wednesdays. I have three pieces of

advice I'd like to share: Stay humble. Stay hungry.

Stay human. If you keep those three principles in

place, everything that you have learned at

Downstate will be sufficient to help you succeed as

a clinician.

https://www.downstate.edu/education-training/school-of-health-professions/_documents/newsletter/2023spring-fall-faculty-shoutouts.pdf
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